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June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Parent Consultation on the Relationships for Learning Policy at Selwood Academy. 

As a successful Academy, we are implementing an important change building upon the 

strength of our school in allowing all our community to “let their light shine before others”. 

This comes from the very positive relationships that exist between staff and pupils. All 

members of the Selwood community work to create a respectful, safe and supportive 

atmosphere through the shared values of Wisdom, hope, community and joy. 

We will be moving from a Behaviour for Learning Policy to a Relationships for Learning 

Policy. This puts the importance of relationships for supporting the pupils skills for learning, 

emotional wellbeing, resilience, preventing harm and resolving conflict at the forefront of 

what we do. 

It will inform our approach to practice at all levels and will best achieved when all members of 

our school community – pupils, parents, trustees, non-teaching and teaching staff – feel 

involved, supported and cooperate with each other. 

We would like to provide an opportunity for parents and carers to gain a better understanding 

of this significant change. An opportunity for this will be on Tuesday 22 June 2021 at 

5.00pm. We aim to do this as a face to face meeting and will take place in the main hall. 

If you wish to attend could you please notify the school by telephoning reception by 

Friday 18 June 2021. This will enable us to have clear idea of numbers and can ensure 

school Covid related risk assessments can be adhered and the safety of given the utmost 

consideration. 

If you are unable to attend but have any questions in this regard please do not hesitate to 

contact the school in the usual way. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Jeffries 
HeadTeacher 
 


